
 

Important Notice 
E. 78th Street Pedestrian Bridge  

HBMC029R 
 

Ramp Closure 
FDR Entrance at E.79th Street 

Thursday, August 25, 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  
Friday, August 26, 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

On Thursday, August 25 and on Friday, August 26, from 11:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m., 
the southbound entrance to the FDR Drive at E. 79th Street will be closed to all traffic.  

In addition, during the closure: the sidewalk of E. 78th Street between 555 E. 78th 
Street and the FDR Drive Service Road, and along the FDR Service Road between 
E. 79th Street and E. 78th Street will be closed. 

The bridge has been closed to pedestrians and bicycles since October 2010; pedestrian 
and bicycle detours will remain in effect until November 2011, when it is expected that 
the new bridge will be fully installed.  

 

Questions regarding this NYCDOT project 
may be addressed to the Community 
Liaison, Deborah Howes at 347-834-7455 

or 
E78thStreetPedestrianBridge@gmail.com.  

You may also call 311. Please be prepared 
to give your name, your borough, and the 
project number HBMC029R to be correctly 
routed to the project management team. 

 

The corner of E. 78th Street at the  
southbound entrance to the FDR Drive 


